

TOGETHER, WE ARE DEFENDERS OF POTENTIAL

February 4, 2019

Wendy R. Rivers President/CEO

High Point Office 1222 Eastchester Drive Suite 100 High Point, NC 27261 336.882.4167

Greensboro Office 101 South Elm Street Suite 212 Greensboro, NC 27401 336.378.9100

www.bbbscp.org

BOARD OF DIRECTORS

Bryan Chapman Bryan Collie Kristen Dailey Maura Egan Ken Esposito John Fink Shane Graham Vanessa Gomez Stephanie Hodges Houston Johnston Dr. Larry Kwan David Leppert Matthew Lopez David J. Miller Justin Moore Heather Petersen Michael Pittman Kristen Saunders Shelly Stark Cynthia Thompson, Ph.D. Maria Williamson Michele Young

ALUMNI COUNCIL

Leah Price Peggy Shufelt Margaret Penn Bill Distler Mark Baker Phyllis Hardin Steve Billings Chris Dudley Denna Kemp John Kennett, Jr. Mike Bridger Richard Worden Shane Stutts Tara Burgio Brandon Hedrick Kathleen Railey Chris Barbee Michael Sileno

Dear Guilford County Sheriff Department,

I would like to thank you on behalf of Big Brothers Big Sisters and the 900 youth we serve each year. As you may know, we charge no fees for any of the services we provide to our youth. Through your generosity you help make it possible for us to continue our work in the community.

Again, thank you for supporting Big Brothers Big Sisters with the donation of the CSI experience for our 7th Annual Big Winterfest Gala. The breakdown of your donation/sponsorship is listed below.

Funds raised will help serve children in our community. The money raised will be used to support children matched in our program and the children on our waiting list. You are helping shape our future generations. There were no good or services exchanged or provided by the organization in return for the contribution.

Please don't hesitate to call me if you have any questions.

Please use this letter for tax purposes. Big Brothers Big Sisters of the Central Piedmont is a 501(C)(3) agency (no. 20-4648395).



Big Brothers Big Sisters' 2018 Match of the Year-Big Sister, Tess and Little Sister, Nicole

Thank you for supporting us!

Warmest Regards,

Wendy R. Rivers President/CEO